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Ref:DM/SAH 
 
29th September 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Following on from our Parent Forums last year, I am keen to continue to hold them, as I believe that 
parent voice should be at the heart of our school, and help contribute to what we do to support our 
continual improvement drive. 
 
I will therefore be launching the Parent Forums again this year.  The first Parent Forum will be held 
on Wednesday 12th October 2022 at 5.30 pm in the conference room near A block main hall.   
Please come along, where we will all have a chance to discuss how the first term of the academic 
year has gone, consider changes and adaptations that are in place for the new year and to hear 
more about the vision for The King Alfred School Academy for 2022-23. 
 
There is no requirement to book in advance, you are welcome to arrive from 5.15pm onward in 
readiness for the 5.30pm start. We will be finished by 6.30pm. 
 
I hope you will be able to come along and I look forward to seeing you on the night.   
 
With very best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Dan Milford 
Principal 

 

 
 

 

 


